
 

 

November 1, 2019  

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

The kindness, idealism, and activism that defined the lives of Dr. William Petit’s wife, Jennifer 

Lynn Hawke-Petit, and daughters, Hayley Elizabeth Petit and Michaela Rose Petit, lives on 

through the Petit Family Foundation. Since their tragic murders during a home invasion in July, 2007 

your ongoing support honors their memories. 

 

Your generosity and powerful support directly impacted over 250,000 people in our community! 

And yet, there are so many more people afflicted with chronic illnesses, affected by violence, and 

passionate young women that need your support today. Will you donate today so we can meet our 

$150,000 Fall Goal and continue our essential community work? 

 

Your contribution today will provide passionate young women the academic opportunities and life  

skills to pursue their dreams and ambitions. Your gift today will also support research and recovery 

for those in our community afflicted with chronic illnesses. And your contribution ensures those 

affected by violence in our community are met with comfort, counseling, and a safe haven.  

 

Thank you for joining the The Petit Family Foundation in honoring the memories of Jennifer, 

Hayley, and Michaela with your vital contribution. When you make your gift today -- and join our 

$150,000 Fall Goal -- you will foster the education of young people, improve the lives of those 

affected by chronic illnesses, and   protect and help those affected by violence.  

 

Dr. Petit needs you. 

 

Because of your overwhelming kindness, the Foundation awards annual grants ranging from $500 to 

$100,000 which positively impact our community. During the 11 years of the Foundation’s 

existence, your tremendous support has distributed nearly $3.5 million to Connecticut and local 

community focused causes. 

 

Your support worked to help families impacted by Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) at the new 

inpatient ASD unit at the Hospital for Special Care in New Britain, CT. Your gifts allow young 

women to further their education at the Hayley Petit Injury Prevention Fellowship at Connecticut 

Children’s Medical Center in Hartford, CT. Your generosity has helped the Center for Family Justice 

in Bridgeport, CT break the cycle of abuse and violence. 

 

 

 



As the Foundation begins its second decade of mission-driven funding please know how deeply 

grateful we are for your generosity. We will continue to honor the memory of Jennifer, Hayley, and 

Michaela, and your contributions will do the work they didn’t get the chance to. You and your 

neighbors outpouring of individual and collective generosity remains truly remarkable and greatly 

appreciated.  

 

As 2019 winds down, thank you for considering the Petit Family Foundation in your estate and 

giving plans. For more information please contact the PFF office. 

 

Wishing you a happy, healthy and blessed holiday season with a New Year filled with kindness, 

hope and love.  

 

With continued gratitude, 

 
Michael Chambrello 

Development Committee 

Proud Petit Family Foundation Donor 

 

P.S. You are our best partner in meeting our $150,000 Fall Goal. Your powerful gift today will 

have an even greater impact on so many of your neighbors and friends. For your convenience, 

you may also donate to our annual appeal online by visiting split.to/PFF2019FallGift.  


